
       

      
       

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Greenburgh Hebrew Center Early Childhood Center is so grateful for Phil 

Karmel’s tireless support of our school.  Phil has played many roles for GHC ECC: a 

visionary, a sounding board, and a do-er.   Most may not know of the many emails 

and phone calls from GHC ECC to Phil, and the quick, clear and insightful responses 

he provided.  Phil was always there to get things done, so our school could not only 

hum along, but grow.   

 

 

Phil has seen GHC ECC through its evolutions, and remains steadfast in continuing to 

develop GHC ECC.  Phil has offered valuable ideas and resources, and his 

commitment to Greenburgh Hebrew Center, and its littlest people, is always felt. 

 

 

From the children, their families, and the staff of the GHC ECC, mazel tov on this 

honor Phil, and todah rabah! 

 
 

Amy Kessler 
Amy Kessler 

Director of the Early Childhood Center 

Greenburgh Hebrew Center 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A vibrant egalitarian Conservative Jewish community in Westchester County,  

embracing our traditions while actively participating in our changing world. 

    Greenburgh Hebrew Center  

         Early Childhood Center 
515 Broadway Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522 

914-479-1421School 

914-693-4260 Main 

914-693-4907 Fax      

e-mail:  ECCDirector@ g-h-c.org 

Amy Kessler, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

Gloria Smith,  Director 
 
 


